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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
THE REGULATORY REFORM (FIRE SAFETY) ORDER 2005 
 

Hop And Vine, 111 Keighley Road, Cowling, Keighley, BD22 0BE                                           

 
LICENSING ACT 2003 
LICENSING AUTHORITY CONSULTATION 
 

Applicant:      Stephen Davy 
 

Type of Application:   Premises Licence 

 

Premises:       Hop And Vine, 111 Keighley Road, Cowling, Keighley, BD22 0BE 

 

I refer to the recent consultation under the Licensing Act. The North Yorkshire Police, Fire and 
Crime Commissioner Fire and Rescue Authority has NO OBJECTION to the issue of a licence. 
 

The premises are subject to a risk based inspection regime, the frequency of which is determined 
by the North Yorkshire Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner Fire and Rescue Authority. If, 
following an audit the North Yorkshire Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner Fire and Rescue 
Authority has concerns regarding public safety, these will be reported upon.  
 

The majority of information we collect regarding business fire safety is non-personalised 
information, however any personal data we collect will be managed in accordance with our Privacy 
Notice which can be viewed on our website, www.northyorksfire.gov.uk/about-us/data/privacy-
policies/. 
 

NYFRS Reference: Premises: 00315107 
Job: 1279678 

Harrogate Fire Station 
Skipton Road 

Harrogate 
North Yorkshire 

HG1 4LE 
 

   

When telephoning please ask for: 
 

K Caulfield Tel:  01423 857840 
Fax: 01423 522403 

Email: kevin.caulfield@northyorksfire.gov.uk 
   

  23 June 2023 
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Under the Regulatory Reform Order 2005 we are obliged to publish a public register of 
enforcement action which can be viewed via our website, www.northyorksfire.gov.uk/about-
us/financial/lists-and-registers/. 

Any questions concerning this matter may be directed to the inspector named above. 

Yours faithfully 

K Caulfield     
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